
WHY EXPRESS LANES?
THE ANSWER IS SIMPLE: CHOICE.
Express Lanes provide a more reliable, predictable trip. You have the choice of taking Express 
Lanes to reach your destination faster by paying a toll, or you can travel the lanes for free if 
you carpool, take the bus or ride a motorcycle. You can also travel in the general purpose lanes 
for free. By better managing traffic flow, Express Lanes reduce travel delays across all lanes.

Visit expresslanes.codot.gov for more information.

I-25 NORTH  BERTHOUD TO FORT COLLINS

I-25 NORTH EXPRESS LANES PROJECT: 
BERTHOUD TO FORT COLLINS
COMING SOON

The I-25 North Express Lanes project from Berthoud to Fort Collins will provide trip
reliability and safety improvements for north I-25. The project will do it about 13 years
earlier than originally expected. The project will:

Add capacity and provide the choice of a reliable travel time with the addition of
one Express Lane in each direction
Replace aging bridges and widen others
Improve bus service performance
Reconstruct interchanges 
Incorporate intelligent transportation systems
Add new carpool and transit facilities

Get an ExpressToll Pass and save at least
40% compared to the cost without a pass. ExpressToll 
passes are used on all Express Lane facilities in Colorado.
You must have a Switchable HOV Transponder to use the 
free carpool option on the Express Lanes. For more 
information go to expresstoll.com.



CORRIDOR BASICS
Overhead signage will indicate current toll prices. Tolls will be 
collected through ExpressToll account or License Plate Toll.
Lanes will be open 24/7.
Free carpool, free motorcycle,
bus and toll options will be available. 

CONSTRUCTION
BEGAN:

2018

CONSTRUCTION
IS SCHEDULED TO
BE COMPLETED:  

2022


